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Thank you Mr. Vice President.

The State of Palestine warmly welcomes the distinguished delegation of Zambia and thanks them for their presentation on their national report.

The State of Palestine would like to commend Zambia for its progress it has made concerning its Social Cash Transfer programme which has significantly increased the number of meals provided for families per day. 
In order to ensure that all its citizens attain their right to food and adequate nutrition, we recommend the Zambian government continues to develop its social protection policy and continuously monitor and evaluate its social cash transfer programme.

The State of Palestine notes with concern the continued undernourishment of Zambian children and women, particularly pregnant and breastfeeding women, who are most vulnerable to malnourishment. We recommend the Zambian government enhance its targeting mechanisms, with regards to the delivery of social assistance, to ensure that these vulnerable groups are not left behind.

[bookmark: _gjdgxs]In closing, the State of Palestine further welcomes Zambia’s efforts to invest in childhood development education and we recommend that the Zambian government works to extend its efforts in the scope of free primary education to all. 

We wish Zambia a successful review.

I thank you Mr. Vice President.

